\_"
GUAM WATERWORKS AUTHORITY
Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building * 688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913 e Tel. (671) 300-6036

Invitation To Bid:  IFB-02-ENG-2019
Upgrade of the Northern District Wastewater Treatment Plant
GWA Project No. S17-003-OEA

Addendum No.: 01

Date: January 22, 2019

All Qualified Bidders:

This addendum is issued to modify the previously issued bid documents and/or given for
informational purposes and is hereby made a part of the bid documents. Failure to acknowledge
receipt of this addendum shall be grounds for the bidder’s disqualification and rejection of the
bidder’s proposal. : _

1. Invitation to Bid

a. The Pre-Bid conference has been rescheduled from February 4, 2019 to 10:00
am — Wednesday, February 6, 2019 at the GPWA Procurement Conference
Room located at the 1% Floor of the Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building,
688 Route 15, Mangilao.

b. A Pre-Bid Site Visit will occur at 1:00 pm Wednesday, February 6, 2019 at the
existing NDWWTP Admin Building in Dededo. A map will be provided at the
Pre-Bid Conference. Participants must wear proper PPEs.

c. All questions or clarifications must be submitted no later than February 11,
2019 to Gloria Bensan (gpbensan@guamwaterworks.org) or Jerry Johnson
(iiochnson2@brwncald.com).

Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders
throughout the solicitation process.
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